
HILLSBORO BOULEVARD BRIDGE 

IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT 

IN DEERFIELD BEACH 

Project Overview 

The Florida Department of Transportation has awarded a $594,926.74 contract to Sea Coast Inc. to improve the 

Hillsboro Boulevard Bridge over the Intracoastal Waterway in Deerfield Beach. Construction will begin  

April1, 2016 and is expected to be completed in summer 2016.  

 

Project Limits 

 Hillsboro Boulevard Bridge over the Intracoastal Waterway 

 

Project Improvements 

 Adding new bicycle friendly riding surface plates to the outside lane of the bridge in each direction 

 Replacing the aluminum textured sidewalk plates on both sides of the bridge to provide an improved 

walking surface 

 Improving existing maintenance hatches and platforms on the bridge 

 Improving the existing span locks 

 

Traffic Impact 

Crews will work on the westbound lanes first, followed by the eastbound lanes. The contractor plans to work 

Mondays through Fridays with one outside lane closed between 7 a.m. and 5 p.m. Updates will be included in 

the weekly traffic report. 

 

Project Updates 

The project team will be distributing periodic updates. If you would like to receive project updates, please send 

an email to diglesias@corradino.com with a subject line of Hillsboro Boulevard Bridge Improvements Project 

Updates. 
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For Additional Project Information 

Contact Ms. Dayana Iglesias, Public Information Officer  

Phone: (954) 940-7585 | Email: diglesias@corradino.com  


